JANICE TOWNSEND – META-MAJORS TASK FORCE COMMITTEE

From: Townsend, Janice
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 8:20 PM
To: Henderson, Silvester
Subject: Re: Request for Faculty Participation: Guided Pathways - Meta Majors Task Force Committee (Please Respond) 
 
Dear Senators, 

I am interested on participating on this task force as a CTE faculty person.  Thank you for your consideration.

Janice Townsend
________________________________________________________________________________________
JOSHUA BEARDEN – META-MAJORS TASK FORCE COMMITTEE

From: Bearden, Joshua
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 10:09 PM
To: Henderson, Silvester
Subject: RE: Request for Faculty Participation: Guided Pathways - Meta Majors Task Force Committee (Please Respond) 
 
Hi Sylvester, 
 
I will volunteer to represent both social sciences and the GE committee on this task force.  I’m interested in involving the GE program in the guided pathways discussion. 
 
Thanks, 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Josh   
[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]________________________________________________________________________________________________
 JULIE VON-BERGEN – META-MAJORS TASK FORCE COMMITTEE


From: Von Bergen, Julie
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2017 9:09 AM
To: Henderson, Silvester
Cc: Duldulao, Abigail
Subject: Re: Request for Faculty Participation: Guided Pathways - Meta Majors Task Force Committee (Please Respond) 
 
I would like to serve on the Guided Pathways - Meta Majors Task Force Committee.  I would like to be part of the planning and further research about meta majors and guided pathways at LMC.  Research data show statistically significant increases in completion rates for students at colleges and universities implementing guided pathways and meta majors, and I believe we can improve our college to increase completion rates for LMC students.  I believe that research, planning and potential implementation of guided pathways and meta-majors at LMC should be student focused, and include adjunct faculty and student representatives from LMC AS.  I have been a math faculty member at LMC since 2007, and have served as Math department chair and Basic Skills Committee (then Developmental Education Committee) chair.  I have participated in the development of the accelerated math courses and math pathways, and have taught the accelerated math courses.  I am currently coordinating curriculum and professional development for the accelerated intensive math pathways as part of the Basic Skills Transformation Grant.  

Thank you for your consideration.
Julie Von Bergen
Math Professor 
